

Thank You, Volunteers!!

1 message

Duncan Howard <duncanh@lagovistaneighbor.org>

Tue, May 2, 2023 at 12:52 PM

Reply-To: Duncan Howard <duncanh@lagovistaneighbor.org>

To: Laney Howard < laneyh@lagovistaneighbor.org>

View this email in your browser



A Big Thank You to all our Volunteers!!

We are so thankful for all of our volunteers who care for the Lago Vista kids and enrich our programs. The photos show many, but definitely not all of our volunteers helping in different ways in our school year programs. A big hug for all!



































Summer Volunteers Needed

When: Tuesdays and Thursdays

Dates: June 6- July 20

Time: 9:45-11:00 am

What: Play the Read Game with individual kids

Commitment: Come as often as you can

Training: Tuesday or Thursday, May 30 or June 1, 10-11:30 am

Where: Lago Vista trailer #133

To register or more questions: Email Madi at madim@lagovistaneighbor.org

For more information- go to our website

lagovistaneighbor.org

Thank you all for a great school year and looking forward to a wonderful summer ahead!

Duncan and Laney Howard







Copyright © 2023 Lago Vista Neighbor, All rights reserved. You are receiving this email because you opted in via our website.

Our mailing address is:

Lago Vista Neighbor 420 E 57th St Lot 135 Loveland, CO 80538-1282

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

